FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Dear Readers,

On behalf of the Editorial Board, I present to you the next issue of the journal "Teka Komisji Prawniczej PAN Oddział w Lublinie" Volume XVIII (2025), Issue 1.

The current issue contains 39 scientific articles. The authors of the published texts represent 32 research centres, including 5 foreign (Academy of Canon Law in Brno - Czech Republic; Grigol Robakidze University - Georgia; Menedék Hungarian Association for Migrants - Hungary; Moldova State University - Moldova; Ukrainian Helsinki Human Rights Union - Ukraine) and 27 domestic (Academy of Zamość; Association of CBRNE Security Specialists; Catholic Academy in Warsaw; European University of Law and Administration; Kozminsky University; Maria Curie-Skłodowska University in Lublin; Medical University of Lublin; Nicolaus Copernicus Superior School; Nowy Sacz School of Business - National Louis University; SGH Warsaw School of Economics; SWPS University in Warsaw; The Cardinal Stefan Wyszyński University in Warsaw; The John Paul II Catholic; University of Lomza; The Pontifical University of John Paul II in Krakow; University of Lublin; University of the National Education Commission in Kraków; University of Radom; University of Siedlce, University of Silesia in Katowice; University of Szczecin; University of Warmia and Mazury in Olsztyn; University of Wrocław; VIZJA University; Warsaw University of Technology; WSGE University of Applied Science in Józefów; WSPiA University of Rzeszow).

I would like to thank the authors, reviewers and members of the Editorial Board for their efforts in preparing this issue. I wish all of you an interesting read.

Rev. Prof. Dr. habil. Mirosław Sitarz Editor-in-Chief